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This week, the children have thoroughly enjoyed their Art Day! Using the boxes which they 
brought in, they created stunning set designs for a range of pantomimes. They thought 
carefully about their choice of colour, material and their use of perspective.  

 

Home reading: This year, all children will record their reading on our new virtual reading 

log: Go Read. This can be accessed via any device, which allows access to the internet, 

including mobile phones. All children are expected to log a minimum of four entries 

each week. Please check your child’s planner for their Go Read log in details. For support, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher or watch this video:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8  
Thank you for your support with this. 
 

Google Classroom: Please continue to use the Google Classroom page as usual for any 

key information and to view any learning shared. Your child has their own log in details 
and they will practise this again in class to check they know their own credentials.  

 

PE  

Our PE days will be on a Monday (outdoor) and Thursday (indoor). Children can come to 
school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 
hoodie and suitable trainers. Please provide a coat for outdoor PE too!  

 

Maths: After the holidays, the children will be learning about different units of measure. 

They will measure items around the classroom and school to develop their accuracy before 
converting between different units of measure.  
 

English: When we return, the children will begin by looking at the features of an 

explanation text. They will work on skills such as present tense writing and using factual, 
formal vocabulary to plan their own explanation texts based on our Science topic, Sound.  
 

Have a lovely half term break and we will see you all soon! 
The Year 4 team 
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